From: Maj (Retd) Paul Moore RE MSc

President
Airborne Forces Riders

13 April 2022

DONATION TO SAMAS82 / FALKLANDS RIDE OF RESPECT

| hope my letter finds you and yours fit and well! We are only a couple of weeks away from
the start of the 2022 Falklands Ride of Respect and | just wanted to say — on behalf of
SAMA82 and the ride team, how grateful we are for the very generous support of the RE
Bomb Disposal Association by way of your very generous donation of £1000.

This being our fourth year of doing this ride we are very aware of where the main costs lie in
such a huge undertaking. Of course, one of our main expenses is fuel, and we are relieved
to see that fuel rates are starting to come down in some areas. Our focus is of course
raising awareness and supporting the great work that the South Atlantic Medal Association
1982 continue to do for Falkland veterans. This is just as important now as it ever was, as
these veterans approach their senior years and the difficulties that this can sometimes
bring, particularly if they are living with legacy injuries from the Falklands or other

campaigns.

I have enclosed a programme for your information, and | am sure you will know several
names of the graves we intend to visit. It is our honour to do so.

Once again, thank you for the support of the RE Bomb Disposal Association. | trust you will
pass on our gratitude to the membership, and we hope to see some of those as we make

our way around the UK, ’
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